

District Office

Telephone: (302) 698-4800 Fax: (302) 697-3406 e-mail: kevin.fitzgerald@cr.k12.de.us www.crk12.org

7 Front Street, Wyoming, Delaware 19934

Dr. Kevin R. Fitzgerald
Superintendent

March 20, 2020

Dear CR Families.

I hope this letter finds you well. I know that our lives have been disrupted and the uncertainty of the spread of COV-19 has been a challenge for all of us. Over the last week, the Caesar Rodney Family has been making plans to try and support our students and community.

We know that you understand the importance of continuing the learning process during this crisis. We encourage you, if possible, to have your children work on activities while they are home. In particular, we hope they continue to read. If you do not have enough books at home, please let your child's principal know and we will do our best to make additional books available. Currently, we have books available at each school and at our meal drop off locations.

We also want to provide activities that can be done from home, while we wait for schools to reopen. While these activities do not cover new material and will not be graded, they are there to help students continue using the skills they've learned.

If your child already had a Clever account for school, they can still use it to access various platforms such as Schoology, iReady, TCI, Achieve3000, and other accounts. We also will make packets available should you not have access to the internet or prefer to have your child work with paper and pencil. Please reach out to your building principal if you would prefer to have a packet for your child.

In addition to instructional activities, we are offering food services for children 18 and under during the duration of the scheduled closing. Please see our website for times and places.

Sincerely.

. Kevin R. Fitzgerald

Superintendent

Caesar Rodney School District

WHERE EDUCATIONAL EXCELLENCE IS A TRADITION